NOTICE

All Boys hostels of Kashmir university are reopening for 4" /final semester
students/boarders w.e.f 15th of February 2021. All concerned boarders are

directed to contact their respective wardens and complete requisite formalities by

or before 14" of February 2021 .

vost (Boys)
Copy to:-

I, Director, Information and Technology, University of Kashmir for publication on
University Website.
2. Public Relations Officer for publication in the Local press.



